
Livestream Webcam 
Masses are now live 
streamed from our church 
on 
https://www.churchservices
.tv/ruislipsacredheart 
 

Temporary Mass 
times 
 

Sunday-9.00am, 10.30am 
12.00noon, 6.00pm 
 

Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays – 10.00am 
 

Thursdays – 8.00am and 
10.00am  
 

Fridays – 10.00am and 
8.00pm  
 

Saturdays – 10.00am and 
6.00pm (Vigil Mass) 
 

Saturday: Sacrament of 
Reconciliation: 

10.30-11.00am 
 

 

Registering for Mass  
Please follow this link to 
register for the Mass of your 
choice. 
https://www.eventbrite.co.
uk/e/most-sacred-heart-
parish-mass-tickets-
111947782832    
If you are unable to register 
online, please call Fr 
Sebastian on 01895 632739 
between 11am – 6pm for 
help. If your arrangements 
change and you cannot 
come to the Mass you have 
selected, please cancel your 
booking – someone else 
may be looking for a place. 
 

Collections  
Envelopes      £     1048.00 
Loose              £       524.45 
Total               £     1572.45 
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All Saints 
Fr. Duncan writes: This weekend we celebrate the Solemnity of All Saints. This feast gives us an 
opportunity to praise God for all those people, who in day-to-day life have responded to the challenge 
presented in the Gospel. They have responded generously to what God has asked of them. We 
remember, with gratitude and joy, all those who have gone before us in faith and are now enjoying 
the reward of their labours in the kingdom of heaven. We ask their intercession as we strive to follow 
their example, so that we too can fulfil our vocation to be saints. 
Monday 2nd November, is the Commemoration of All Souls, when we remember all those who have 
died, and ‘gone before us marked with the sign of faith’. Masses are at 8.00am, 10.00am and 8.00pm. 
On this day and throughout the month of November we pray especially for all the souls in purgatory. 
 

Month of the Holy Souls 
November is the month of the Holy Souls when we remember especially those who have died and 
gone before us ‘marked with the sign of faith’. Throughout the month Masses will be offered in our 
church for all whose names are listed on our November Roll of the Dead. These names will be placed 
in the sanctuary throughout the month. If you would like the names of your deceased relatives and 
friends included, please take an envelope from the table at the back of the church and return it with 
your list enclosed to one of the priests or to the presbytery. Your offering may be placed in the 

 

The Sacrament of Confirmation 
Next weekend, on Friday evening and Saturday afternoon we will celebrate the next two Confirmation 
Masses, when 28 young people will receive the Gifts of the Holy Spirit in the Sacrament of 
Confirmation. Please pray for them, their sponsors and the families as they take this next step on their 
journey of faith. 
 

Stewarding at Mass and Cleaning the church 
We are grateful to all our volunteers who help with stewarding and cleaning in our parish. I heard the 
other day that because of this hard work churches are considered low to medium risk. The Cardinal 
asked us to pass on his thanks for all your support and help. If anyone can assist, please speak to either 
Fr Duncan or Fr Sebastian. 
 

Children’s Mass  
These Masses are especially for the primary age and younger children and their parents, are proving 
very popular and have been well received. They are very nice celebrations. If you would like to come, 
it will be necessary to book places for this Mass, as there is a strict limit of space available. 
In order to book for this Mass, please go to  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/most-sacred-heart-childrens-mass-tickets-120968017597 
 

Jubilee Social Club - Tina Trip - Postponed  
This trip that was arranged for the 19th November has been postponed.  I was offered tickets for 28th 
November instead, but felt this was too precarious at the moment. So I have asked for tickets for a 
matinee performance in May 2021.  As soon as I have details of these tickets I will let you know.  I hope 
this is acceptable to those who signed up for this trip, and please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions or concerns. 
Hope everyone is staying safe.  Ann-Maria. 
 

E-Alerts: Becoming a Paperless Parish  

If you would like to receive a copy of the weekly parish newsletter straight to your inbox, please sign 
into the Parish e-Alerts on our parish website parish.rcdow.org.uk/ruislip . 
 

Parish Priest:  Fr. Duncan M. Adamson 
Assistant Priest: Fr. Sebastian Joseph  
Parish Administrator: Anne O’Connor   
Catechetical Co-ordinator: Jo Marsh   
Pastoral Youth Worker: Siobhan Denny 
Parish Website: parish.rcdow.org.uk/ruislip 

 

The parish office is closed to visitors until further notice. 
Please contact Anne by email. 
anneoconnor@rcdow.org.uk        01895-632739 
jomarsh@rcdow.org.uk                  01895-673983 
siobhandenny@rcdow.org.uk       07908 111796 
Parish E-mail:   ruislip@rcdow.org.uk  
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PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND: 
Lily Fehin, Carmel Galanty, Doreen Jones, Rose Pick, Marjorie Shaw, Caroline Titley, Claire Wilson, 
Edna Winwright, Mary Worley, Bernadette Campbell, Danny Sheppard, Susan Acton,  
Bernadeta Herrera, Fiona O’Leary, Livia Emmanuel, Pauline Walsh, Simon Mott, Claire Wilmshurst, 
Edward Vivier, Janet Smith, Sheila Morrison, Andrew Wilson,  Barbara Steadman,  
Christine Andrews, Wendy Davies, Theresa Jefferson, Terry Pannu, Terry Allum  
and Kevin Horner. 
 

 

Jubilee Trust Lottery 

'Many thanks to all those who have joined for this new lottery year. The list of members is displayed 

on our notice board by the enquiries desk in the Church foyer. Late subscribers are still welcome. 

Congratulations to the winners of the draw for December: Sheila Miles won the first prize of £500 

and Sally Urquhart the second prize of £50'. 
 

Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist 

This Sunday at the 10am Mass Fr. Duncan will commission some more Extraordinary Ministers of 

the Eucharist to serve in our parish. I am very grateful to these people who have agreed to take on 

this important ministry. Our Ministers not only help in the Church but also take Holy Communion to 

the housebound, ensuring they are fed and nourished by the Lord on a regular basis.   
 

New Altar Servers 

Do you think you might like to become an Altar Server?  If you have made your first communion and 

would like to find out more please attend a meeting in the church at 7:00pm on Monday 11th 

January which will be followed by weekly training sessions each Monday to Easter.  Attendance at 

the first meeting is essential and anyone not attending will not be able to join the course in later 

weeks. A parent or guardian must attend this first meeting with any child under 16 years old. 
 

SACRED HEART HIGH SCHOOL HAMMERSMITH  

The Governing Body is consulting on its proposed Admission Arrangements for entry in September 

2017 – Year 7 and Sixth Form.  The draft Policies and Supplementary Information 

Forms/Application Forms are available to view on the school’s website: 

www.sacredhearthighschoolhammersmith.org.uk.   

The consultation closes on 29th January 2016 and any comments should be e-mailed to 

sfinneran@sacredh.lbhf.sch.uk. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mass Intentions for: 31st October – 8th November 2020 
 

Saturday 31st October     10.00 John McMahon, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
               14.30 Special Intentions 

               18.00 William Carson, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
  

Sunday 1st November     09.00 Lizia & Roque Quadros Thanksgiving 

All Saints            10.30 Ann Lydon, R.I.P.                               (Church) 

                10.30 For you the people                        (Children’s Mass / Hesdin Hall) 
               12.00 Danielle Tesson, R.I.P.(Ann.) 
                16.00 Ophilda D’Souza & Joseph & Lyra Silva-Pinto, R.I.P.   (Malayalam) 
                18.00 Kevin Hennessy, R.I.P.(Ann.) 
 

Monday 2nd November     08.10 Holy Souls 
All Souls Day          10.00 Holy Souls 
                20.00 Holy Souls 
 

Tuesday 3rd November     10.00 John Crawford, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
St. Martin De Porres       Danni Andraes Intentions 
                19.30 Catenian Deceased Brothers, R.I.P. 
 

Wednesday 4th November   10.00 Peter & Peggy Heywood, R.I.P.  
St. Charles Borromeo       Margaret Courtney, R.I.P.(Ann.) 
 

Thursday 5th November    08.00 November Roll of the Dead 
               10.00 James & Adele Cusack, R.I.P.(Ann.) 
 

Friday 6th November      10.00 Fr. Peter Geraerts, R.I.P.  
               20.00 Margaret Corbett’s Intentions 
 

Saturday 7th November     10.00 Sheila Carey, R.I.P.  
St. Willibrord          14.30 Special Intentions 

               18.00 Danny Burke, R.I.P. (Ann.)                     (Bereavement Mass) 
  

Sunday 8th November     09.00 Brendan Murphy, R.I.P. (Ann.) 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time   10.30 Brendan Haughey, R.I.P.                               (Church) 

Remembrance Sunday      10.30 For you the people                        (Children’s Mass / Hesdin Hall) 
               12.00 Margaret Lennon, R.I.P. 
                18.00 Philamena Lyons, R.I.P. 
 

(Please note the Rosary is recited every week day morning in the Church at 9.30am) 
 

God Bless 
Fr. Duncan 
 
 

Rosary Every Day 
Rosary Conference Call at 
9.00am Tel No: 0333 0110 
945 Room no: 29316542 
#Guest PIN: 5714 # 

 

Bereavement Mass 
Next Saturday 7th November 
at 6.00pm we have our 
Annual Bereavement Mass. 
Unfortunately, this year we 
are unable to welcome all 
the families of those who 
have had a loved one buried 
or cremated from our 
Church in the past year. This 
year candles will be lit for all 
those who have died in the 
past year. 
May they rest in peace.  

Jubilee Trust Lottery 2020/2021 
This week sees the launch of the Jubilee Trust Lottery recruitment for the coming 12 months. 
The 2020/2021 Jubilee Trust Lottery starts on the 20th December with the first draw for a prize of 
£500. If you would like to join or re-join this Lottery please complete the form on the ivory colour 
letter which you can find in the Church foyer. Please return it together with your subscription of £20 
per person. (Alternatively you can visit the link below and subscribe via online format) 
The Jubilee Trust is our Parish Charity and aims to raise money within the parish to support those 
affected by poverty or ill-health and help spread Christianity. The Jubilee Trust has been unable to 
carry out any of our usual fundraising activities since the start of the pandemic and we have used 
virtually all of our current funds. Over this period, we have focused our support on our local 
community and would like to continue our work for those who need it. Therefore, we hope that 
parishioners will continue to support our biggest annual fundraiser the Jubilee Trust Lottery, 
Online payments can be made via Barclays Bank using Sort Code 20-73-53; and Account Number 
80793353. Please use the second part of your post code and your surname as the payment 
reference, e.g.7AB/SURNAME and advise us by emailing us at mshjubileetrust@rcdow.org.uk when 
you make the bank transfer. Here is the link to the subscription form: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ev868oUFaUGcVaeAS3KojWMBJmu9nBtAq9
Fqc0Rk8DpUQjhNM0VGM1FNS09CNERHNVhPOUZFQVVDVC4u 
Envelopes marked “Jubilee Trust” can be posted through the letterbox of the Priest’s House or left in 
the Collection after Mass. Please do not leave cash in envelopes in the Church. 
If you would like to know more about the Lottery and how it works or about the Jubilee Trust, please 
visit the Jubilee Trust pages on the Parish Website. 
 

 

Please pray for those whose 
anniversary occurs about 
this time: 
John McMahon, William 
Carson, Danielle Tesson, 
Kevin Hennessy,  
John Crawford, Margaret 
Courtney, James & Adele 
Cusack and Irene O'Neill. 
 

Baptism Congratulations 
Congratulations to  
Lucien Leon de Claro who 
will be  baptized in our 
Church today. 

 
Second Collection 
Next weekend there will be a 
retiring collection for the 
Sick & Retired Priests. 
Please give generously. 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic 
Primary School Reception 
Admissions 2021/2022 
If you have a child who was 
born between 1st Sept 2016 - 
31st Aug 2017 you are 
invited to apply for a 
Reception place.  Please go 
Reception 2021 application 
form. The closing date for 
applications is  
Friday 15th Jan 2021.  

Sacred Heart Catholic 
Primary School Nursery 
Admissions 2021/2022 
If you have a child who was 
born between 1st Sept 2017 - 
31st Aug 2018 you are 
invited to apply for a Nursery 
place. Please go to Nursery 
2021 application form.  
The closing date Fri 5th Feb. 
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